
 
RR/KRE 
 
17th March 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As we approach the final GCSE examinations, I wanted to make you aware of a few key things that we are doing in 
order to support your child.  
 
1. We are continuing with the 8am starts so that extra interventions can take place.  Here is the timetable for 

these sessions that started today: 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Science – 
combined 
foundation / 
combined higher / 
separate  

English Literature Maths English 
Literature 

Option subjects – 
independent 
revision 

 
 
2. On Monday 31st March there will be an SLT Parents’ Evening where key messages from the mocks will be 

explained. 
 

3. We are currently collating a timetable for the intervention sessions that will be of help during the Easter 
holidays. More information will follow. 

 
4. A letter was emailed yesterday detailing an online webinar on Tuesday 18 March 2025, 6:00 – 7:00pm, entitled 

‘How to support your young person with their GCSE revision.’ 
 
Please do continue to support your child in attending all of these interventions in the lead up to their exams. 
 
If you have any questions, do get in touch.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

    Rachel Robinson 
 
Rachel Robinson 
Assistant Principal 
 
 
 
 


